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Dear Praying Friends, 

Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good works, and glorify your Father which is 
in heaven. (Matthew 5:16)  God is calling upon all of us to give a clear testimony of our salvation through 
the Lord Jesus Christ in order to glorify Him. Are you reaching the lost with the Gospel light?  This is our 
heartfelt concern and prayer.   

In August we had 25 wonderful days with Pastor Miguel Camacho and Adrian, his 9-year-old son, who 
came to visit us from Guadalajara, Mexico. Each Sunday while they were here, Pastor Miguel and I had 
the opportunity to preach in three Spanish churches, in Lakeland, Winter Garden and Orlando.  God used 
this ministry in a very special way and there were several who made important decisions to get their lives 
right with God.  It was a joy to visit with Pastor Miguel and see his dedication and burden to reach new 
people with the Gospel in Guadalajara and surrounding towns. God is really using Pastor Miguel in an 
unusual way for the growth of the church. He is doing a good job training members of our church for the 
ministry. There are 25 adults attending our Bible Institute this year! Praise the Lord!   

During his visit Pastor Miguel did some much needed repair work on my car, which I sincerely 
appreciated.  Even though we did a lot of work, we still took time out for recreation, enjoying the beach, 
swimming, and sightseeing, just to mention a few activities. The time passed very quickly, but we 
enjoyed it very much!  Their visit was truly a mutual blessing! On August 25, Pastor Miguel returned to 
Guadalajara with his physical and spiritual batteries recharged looking forward to getting back into the 
work.  Please pray for their safety. The drug cartels are causing much unrest in that city of 9 million with 
random murders.  You may remember that Pastor Miguel’s wife, Clement, went to be with the Lord 
almost two years ago.  Please continue to pray that God would bring just that special lady into his life to 
be his helpmeet.  The Lord knows how difficult it has been for him.  It is a big responsibility for any lady 
to take on that important roll of pastor’s wife and mother.  He has put this in the Lord’s hands and only 
wants God's will for his life. 

Please pray for the health of Pastor Enrique Mejia, a dear friend, who is ministering in the northeast 
section of the Dominican Republic, one of the poorest areas of that country.  He has a real burden to reach 
his people with the Gospel and has been successfully using the book, Becoming a True Christian, in 
Spanish.  The cost of importing my book into the country is prohibitive. They have a great desire to print 
the book in Santo Domingo and he has taken on this project.  We have offered them a matching grant 
toward the printing of 2,000 books. Several of the cooperating churches in his area are donating money 
toward this printing.  Can you help them reach their goal for the printing of this book?  Your donation 
will be greatly appreciated.  You may send a check to Becoming a Christian Organization, Inc. at the 
above address, indicating that it is for the printing of the book in the Dominican Republic.  All gifts are 
tax deductable!   

In closing we want to tell you that we are now great grandparents for the second time.  Chuck and Janice 
Philippi are the proud grandparents of Grayson Kilpatrick, born on October 14, 2011 weighing 10 lbs. 14 
oz., and Cooper Philippi, born on August 31, 2012 weighing 8 lbs. 14 oz. Two healthy boys, what a 
blessing! We are planning to visit them soon in Georgia.     

We thank the Lord for you and the important part that you have in our ministry.  Thank you again for 
your prayers and faithful financial support. May the Lord richly bless you! 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Myron & Dotty      
Pastor Myron & Dotty Philippi 
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